

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE



Division Advisory No. 62 s. 2022

To:

ALL CONCERNED PERSONNEL

From:

VIRGILIO P. BATAN, JR., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent (

Subject:

Re-scheduled HRMPSB Ranking and Interview

Date:

March 14, 2022

- 1. Please be advised that the ranking for Nurse II and Administrative Assistant Positions which was postponed last March 10, 2022, has been rescheduled on March 17, 2022, at 9:00 am respective school assignments for virtual ranking will still be followed.
- 2. For any queries and clarifications, you may call DepEd Zamboanga del Norte Division telephone number 0966-157-1283 or email us at zn.division@deped.gov.ph or thru online helpdesk at depedzn.net
- 3. For information and guidance.

Capitol Drive, Estaka, Dipolog City, 7100 Tel No.: (065) 212-5843 e-mail address: zn.division@deped.gov.ph

